
Conservation Commission  

Meeting minutes 

October 12, 2022 

Open meeting at 7pm. 

We read and approved the minutes from the September meeting 

Treasures report: 103,411,48 in CIP fund 

                                    5,122.73 in CIP fund 

                                   5,000.00 in operating fund 

Meacc meeting will be Saturday Oct. 22 at 9am. Alan and Berry will attend 

Poland High School seniors will not be able to help with trail work on October 14th. 

Alan and John will meet on Nov. 21 to chip the brush at hilt hollow. 

The ATV club has withdrawn its request to use the R/R bed, Steve will bring it to the Selectboard to 
make it official. We will post no ATV signage. 

We decided to revisit the idea of a newsletter until next year. 

We reviewed a letter from a landowner wanting to use one of our lots for a landing for timber. We will 
suggest an alternate site nearby that is on the land he is harvesting. 

We voted 7-0 to Hire a Person to re-mark the boundary lines on the Whittier lot for a cost of 1100.00. 

We went over the NEFF annual report, some ATV problems in the Bragdon Hill area. 

Talked about the new Town Charter. 

Talked about harvesting the Mingo lot, we will wait until next year. 

Talked about the Middle Range Pond Algae bloom. 

Don Stover will be leaving the Conversation Commission in the next few months. 

 

 

 

 


